
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Friday April 19th 2024 

 

Dear Mark, 

I am writing to thank you for the well-structured and insightful presentations your program has 

provided for our team, participants and parents. 

The Future Leaders team has been able to engage our participants and parents through their 

effectiveness in delivering the presentations messages. They have been creative and effective.  

Your team is committed to helping us address the needs to educate our families in the negative effects 

of harmful and addictive substances. We know firsthand that there have been direct benefits to both 

parents and participants. 

On behalf of all ACE’s Prevention team, I thank you and I look forward to continue our community 

partnership. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ernesto Maldonado 

GRYD Prevention Program Manager 
     


